
 

 

  

NP/LL 19.12.19 

Year 6 SATs Parent’s Information Evening 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 parents/carers are invited to an information evening on Wednesday 8th January from 

5.30 – 6.15pm. The Year 6 team and Mr Brown, will talk you through the tests and what we 

and you can do in preparation.  

We hope to see as many of you as possible as this is an important event. 

SATs week itself is the week beginning Monday 11th May. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Green & Miss Gibaud 

The Year 6 Team  

 


